
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
AUBURN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
 

 
 The Auburn Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, February 
28, 2022 beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the petition warrant article of increasing the size of the 
Board of Selectmen from three (3) to five (5) members. The public hearing is being held  
pursuant to the provisions of NH RSA 41:8- c. The warrant article question to appear on 
the March 8th Town ballot. 
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